
 

 

April 26, 2015 
 

Hello again to all of our School Council Chairs and Assembly Representatives!  
 
We hope you will join us for another full, informative meeting:  

Tues., May 5, 2015 

Forest Heights Collegiate school library 

from 7 to 9 pm. 

Note that as per WRDSB guidelines, school doors have to be kept locked, so please try to come by 7:10 pm at the latest. 
 

We’ve heard good things about the programs that Queensmount PS is running for new immigrants and VP, Nick Chiarelli  
will join us to pass along what they are doing.  
 
As it is our last meeting of this school year, we have set aside some time for you, our assembly representatives to share!  
Tell us what you are doing in your schools! Share your success stories! Tell us what you would like to see on the fall/winter 
meeting agendas.  
 
Finally, the board’s new Superintendent, Matthew Gerard, will introduce himself to us and give an update on the financial 
situation of our board.  
 
As the school year end is in sight, we are thinking of the fall and we invite you to consider joining the WRAPSC or PIC steering 
committees. Please feel free to contact Laurie or Christine at wrapsc@gmail.com with any questions.  
 
We look forward to welcoming someone from your school!  
Christine & Laurie 
 
Christine Gillis Bilton (WRAPSC Co-Chair 2014-15)  
& Laurie Tremble (PIC/WRAPSC Co-Chair 2014-15) 

 

Time Agenda Item Presenter 

7:00 - 7:10 
Approval of agenda & April 7

th
 minutes  

WRAPSC Co-Chair report 

 

 

Christine Gillis Bilton,  WRAPSC Co-Chair 

7:10 - 7:20  PIC event: debrief 
Alicia Sumner,   WRAPSC/PIC Treasurer & PIC 

Event Chair 

7:20 - 7:50 Programs for new immigrants Nick Chiarelli, Vice-Principal, Queensmount PS               

7:50 – 

8:20 

Open discussion/presentations  

* Share your successes, events from the year 

* What would you like to see on future agendas? 

Assembly members 

8:20 - 8:50 Introduction and update 
Matthew Gerard, WRDSB Superintendent of 

Business and Treasurer of the Board 

8:50 - 9:00 
PIC Co-Chair report  

Closing 
Laurie Tremble, PIC/WRAPSC Co-Chair 

 

 

Our first meeting of the 2015-16 school year will be: Tues, Oct 6
th

 at 7pm. 

mailto:wrapsc@gmail.com

